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Meeting commenced at 7 pm 

 

IN ATTENDANCE:  Sherry Rosenfeld, Jennifer Small, Tamra Haurani, Burl Scott, Barb Friedman, Ken Nally, 

Michelle Franke, Jan Harris, Tracy Plummer, Carol Hester 

 

THANK YOU’S:  Thank you to Doug Small for heading up the Spring Grounds Clean-up. Thank you to Student 

Council, sports team members and school club members for coming together and helping with the clean-

up. Great turn out! Ask next year if we can get landscaping – Janet Rung at Lowes wants to donate. 

Doug Small will take on the grounds committee. 

APPROVAL OF APRIL MEETING MINUTES 

Tamara approved, Ken Seconded, all approved. 

TREASURER REPORT:  Burl Scott 

 Financial update – Bosa and Zeke jersey to raffle off. We will do it next year as an 
incentive to join PTO from Farmers. Farmers to donate $850 for the teacher 
luncheon.  

 Grad Banner Update – waiting to hear back from Wendy. 56 in the system as of 
yesterday. 

 Membership Update - 188 
 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT: Jenn Small & Sherry Rosenfeld 

 Teacher and Staff Member of the year voting has begun 

 Logo and Letterhead for next year for the PTO, Ken will talk to Todd Deisher about 
that 

 Open Committee Positions for next year - Fundraising 
 

PTAC REPORT:  Jenn Small 

 Next PTAC Meeting is May 17th  
 

PRINCIPAL/ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL REPORT:  Aric Thomas / Ken Nally 
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 Bench is in! Ken will contact Angie to come in and we can dedicate the bench 

 Culture Shook – they had three sessions and all the sessions went well and the one 
here went great.  They are trying to do a fundraiser for each community and each will 
help with each other’s projects.  The school board magazine of the state featured 
Culture Shook. Aric and Dave Strausbaugh founded it. 

 Arts in Action – Friday 10:30-2:05 

 Testing is over.  Schedules are being put together for next year. 
 

COMMITTEE UPDATES & REPORTS: 

Academics:   

 Senior Recognition Night – Michele Franke – update May 10th 52 that qualify for our 
Academic Recognition Scholarship Award. They will get an academic signing pen, a 
little notebook with the big K on it and merit scholarship award and a certificate.  An 
anonymous donor will be supplying cookies. HR Photography will be doing the 
photography.  For next year, Michele would like to look for a sponsor. 
 

 Socratic Society – Sherry Rosenfeld - May 4th 
 

Book Room:  Carol Hester  

 SignUp Genius in May – Dates 16-18 seniors 21-23 for the rest. Carol will send out 
the sign up genius. 

 
Curriculum Liaisons: Jenn Small / Alternate: Stacie Stout 

 Update from Stacie 
 

Fundraising: 

 Dell Fundraiser Update- Tamra – she put in the Tax IDnumber and the site has to 
approve it. She’s waiting to hear back from them.  They have some spring sales they 
want to offer but are kind of in a holding pattern for now. 

 Grad Banners – On sale online until May 6th 

 Kroger Rewards #87011 
 

Grounds Beautification: Dina Biglin  

 Spring Clean-up –Doug Small - update  
 

Hospitality – Pam Hadden – Chair 

 Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week: May 7-11th: 
o Sign Up Genius is out, please donate if you can.  Sharon has sent out the 

message.  Theme: North, South, East, West – Kilbourne teachers are the 
best.  Requested $40.00 for a sign out front and Jan will order. 
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 PTO Luncheon: May 23rd at 12:00: 
o Catered by Caffe DaVinci – Sponsored by Farmers Insurance 
o PTO Board Members are expected to be there to get recognized and to help 

setup and serve cake. Board get there at 11.  
 

Kilbourne Parent Community Group – Holly St. Myer 

Scholarships & Review: Dawn Cline & Pam Hadden 

 Update - Dawn 
o Winners: 

 Jack Shannon – Kilbourne 
 David Scott – Fine Arts 
 Mitchell Rosenfeld – Overcoming Adversity 
 Mackenzie Bennett – Content Specific 
 

  “I Am” Scholarship – Jeff & Vicki Fisher 
 

Spirit Wear: Vicky Thompson  

NEW BUSINESS:  

 New 2018-2019 PTO Board: 
o Past President – Jennifer Small 
o Co-Presidents – Tamra Haurani & Sherry Rosenfeld 
o Vice President – Tracy Plummer 
o Treasurer – Burl Scott 
o Secretary – Barb Friedman 

 Discussion to set up a PTO Google drive that is shared.  Jenn will do that as past 
president. 

 Next year’s board is approved. 
 

UPCOMING BUSINESS:  

 5/04 –Arts in Action 

 5/07-11 – Teacher Appreciation Week 

 5/10 - Senior Recognition 

 5/23 – PTO Luncheon 
 

ADJOURNMENT: 8:30 p.m. 

 

 


